


Thank You Letter For Donation to Organization

From:
Shanti Kumar
Manager
Kanya Vidhya Mandir
Jaipur

Date: August 11th, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]To,
Mr. Krishnakant Sharma
Director
Infinity Threads Ltd.
Jaipur

Dear Mr. Sharma,
We extend a warm Thank You to your organization for donating an amount of Rs. 1,00,000 to Kanya Vidhya Mandir on August 09th, 2020. This help from your company will be extremely helpful in constructing a library for our all-girls school.

Kanya Vidhya Mandir is a non-profit academic setup which aims at providing free education to girls. With increasing number of admissions, we realized the need for having a library in our premises which can give the students more options to explore the world of knowledge by reading. But due to financial constraints, we were unable to construct a library in our premises. Now with your kind help, we will be able to create a library for our students.

Once again, we would like to express our gratitude towards your kind gesture. We will always be thankful to your organization for coming forward and helping these girls with their education. We are extremely fortunate to have you as a magnanimous donor.

Sincerely,
Shanti Kumar
Manager
Kanya Vidhya Mandir
Jaipur



